
HELLO, HOMEOWNERS! 

Annual Meeting 

Mark your calendars for our annual meeting on Wednesday 

September 16 2020 at 6:30 PM at the Basalt Town Hall. Greg 

Knott, Chief of Police, ,�ill be attending to discuss community 

safety and other concerns you may have. 

Holiday Stai-

The Holiday Star on the mountain top has been re-lighted 

to guide us through the COVID-19 Pandemic. Our thanks 

to Rick Stevens, the Everetts, the Uptons and anyone else 

who helped make this happen. 

Common Area Tree Maintenance 

Belinski Tree Care, Inc. vvill be removing dead and declining 

trees on Roaring Fork Ct, lower end of Park Circle and Elk Run 

Drive in the near future. The subject trees are marked ,vith 

orange bands. This is the second phase of our five-year tree 

maintenance program. The photo on the left shows the work 

done last year. 

,v aste Collection 

Just a reminder that :Mountain Vfaste & Recycling was 

selected as our preferred waste collection contractor. They 

can be reached at (970) 963-3435 to transfer service or 

update your billing information as a homeowner in our Elk Run SFOA. 

SOCIAL DISTANCE & STAY HEALTHY 

Your Board of Directors 
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